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Festa, Daun

From: Festa, Daun on behalf of DEP_CD
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2013 11:40 AM
To: 'mkaiser@wsii.us'
Cc: 'westeves@wsii.us'; Lawrence, Mary; Phillips, Reggie
Subject: Compliance Inspection Report for Taft Recycling, Inc., WACS # 87104
Attachments: TAFT RECYCLING_87104_ICL_131118.pdf

Dear Mr. Kaiser, 
 
Attached is a Compliance Inspection Report for Taft Recycling, Inc., WACS # 87104 in .pdf format. Acrobat 
Reader is required to read the attached document.  The free reader can be downloaded from 
http://www.adobe.com/products/reader.html. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the contents of the attached document, please contact Mary Lawrence at 
(407) 897-4179 or by e-mail using.   
 
The Department of Environmental Protection is using electronic correspondence rather than paper mail to 
deliver documents faster while reducing costs and waste.  Respond to DEP_CD@dep.state.fl.us within 3 
business days to verify receipt of this document and that the attachments are accessible. Your prompt response 
will preclude further correspondence to verify receipt and accessibility. 
 
 
Daun M. Festa 
Staff Assistant 
Business Program 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 
Orlando, FL 32803 
Email:  dep_cd@dep.state.fl.us 
Phone:  407-897-2946 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Electronic communications regarding state business are public records available upon 
request.  Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.   
 


